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Barcelona, 25 March 2020 
 
Dear Congressmen, 

First of all, we hope that you and your families are in good health. 

After evaluating all the data provided by the Ministry of Health in relation to the pandemic by                 
COVID-19, the Organising Committee of the Barcelona 2020 Congress announces that ​the            
date of the XXXII International Congress of AELFA-IF and V Congress of the Col-legi              
de Logopedes de Catalunya has been postponed for one year​. Finally, the Congress will              
be held on ​July 1, 2 and 3, 2021 in Barcelona, maintaining, as far as possible, the planned                  
program. 

Of course, the payments made will be returned to the people who have formalised their               
registration, hoping to be able to count on their interest and participation again next year. 

Postponing the congress for a year has not been an easy decision to make by the                
Organizing Committee, after all the effort invested in the organization of this congress, but              
we are sure that you understand, from a professional, scientific and human point of view, all                
the variables that have led us to take it. 

We thank you for your interest, your commitment to the Congress and your collaboration in               
these moments of establishing additional measures and we ask you to remain attentive to              
the communications of the Congress through our official channels. 

Receive an affectionate greeting and our best wishes, 

 
 

Lidia Rodríguez & Mireia Sala 
Presidentas del XXXII Congreso Internacional AELFA-IF y V Congrés del Col·legi de Logopedes Catalunya 

www.aelfa.org​ / ​www.clc.cat  
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